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To: RDA Steering Committee 

From: Dave Reser, LC Representative 

Subject: Repositioning of Relationship Designator “Screenwriter” from I.2.1 to I.2.2  

 

We thank the European community for identifying the concerns that have also been 
expressed in our own community with some regularity.  We agree to the solution 
proposed. 

 


